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Kindergarten Safety City will be held September 9-12, 2025 at the Target Distribution 

Center.  Safety City has been in existence for more than two decades and the purpose is to 

teach kindergarten children important safety habits.  Some of the activities include: 

  

-​ Cedar Falls Utilities personnel will discuss dangerous wires & power cords 

-​ Mercy One paramedics will demonstrate emergency medical services 

-​ CF Fire Dept. will review routine fire safety & prevention 

-​ CF Police Dept. will demonstrate bicycle & pedestrian safety 

-​ Iowa Operation Lifesaver will demonstrate train and railroad safety 

-​ Black Hawk County Dispatch Center will teach 911 emergency calling 

  

All kindergarten parents will receive a letter regarding this important field trip.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your child’s principal or Heather at the Administration 

Center at 319.553.2423.   

 


